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Ms. T. Darke,

Head of Planning,

Warwick District Council,

Riverside House, =z
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Dear Ms. Darke, L PRE. GEN _DIS_ .t

Travellers sites

We note from your letter that landowners and farmers were invited to
attend a meeting on the 14™ May to discuss the possible location of
travellers sites. We sense that a site or sites in this parish are likely to be
set out in the Local Plan to be published in June.

We must object to the fact Bishop's Tachbrook, like other parishes in this
area were not invited; and that our efforts to be engaged were rejected by
officers. Our erstwhile efforts in preparing a Neighbourhood Plan could be
undermined by such actions.

Our residents expect parish councillors to be up to speed on matters like
this which could have a major impact on this community. But we have been
shut out of the process.

We are of the view that the search for possible sites should be District
wide. This is important given that the preference, which we would support,
is for many small sites capable of providing 2/3 pitches each. Can you
please reassure us that before any decisions are made about what will be
included in the next consultation round, Parish & Town Councils are included
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in the discussions. We see this as essential if the spirit of the Localities
Act is to be met.

Yours sincerely

Mrs. C. Hill
Parish Clerk

Cc Mr. C. Elliott, Chief Executive, WDC
Cllr R Brookes
Clir L Caborn



